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UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS
URBANA, ILLINOIS

RADIO STATION WILL

January 11, 1950
lir. S. R. lMorss
R-3
Bradford, lass.
Dear Mr. Morss:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your veriiication
report of WILL January &, 1950 on 580 kilocycles. Your
listings agree with our log sheet.

e do appreciate letters from distant listeners,
end your letter is one of the most distant we have re-
ceived.

We operate on a daylight schedule, five kilowatts,
directional. We use two antennae, our signal being
e minimum to the west. Our monitor station is located
at Riverhead, New York.

Thanking you for your report, and wishing you a
prosperous New Year, I remain

incerely yours,

ohn K. Brugge



